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Dear Parent/carer 

As I'm sure you know, we have been learning about aspects of Anglo-Saxon life through our 

curriculum topic “Where my Wellies Take Me” over the course of this term. To help 

conclude our work we have arranged a visit to the Weaver Hall Museum to take part in a day 

of activities based around our Anglo- Saxons topic. This provides the children with a fantastic 

opportunity to put into practice things they have learnt as well as experience aspects of 

Anglo-Saxon life that wouldn’t otherwise be possible in school. 

The visit will take place on December 6th/7th with Year 5 going to the museum on the 6th 

and Year 6 on the 7th. Those remaining in school will be working on creating a video 

presentation showing what they have learnt over the term. 

The cost of the visit will be £6.50. This covers the cost of the workshops, as we are able to 

walk to and from the museum, there is no transport cost involved. 

The children will need to wear school uniform for the visit and bring a packed lunch. Those in 

receipt of free school meals will be able to order one from the school kitchen beforehand via 

the survey on School Spider - you only need to complete the survey if you are ordering a 

school packed lunch, not if you are providing your own. 

If you have any further questions about the visit, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

For your child to take part, please make your payment through ParentPay where you will 

also provide consent.  The school believes wholeheartedly in the value of these experiences 

and subsidises whenever possible in an attempt to ensure that these opportunities are 

accessible and affordable to all. However, the school seldom has the financial resources to 

pay the full costs. Consequently, a voluntary contribution is normally requested from 

parents/carers. Please note that without all such voluntary contributions, this visit may have 

to be cancelled.  Payment is due by Monday 4th December 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Kenyon, Miss Clarke & Mr Green 
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